

Mortimer Primary School

NEWSLETTER NO 9 SCHOOL YEAR 2015-2016

May 2016

OFFICE HOURS

Please note office opening hours are 8.30am—4.30pm Monday - Thursday 8.30am—4.00pm Friday

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

27th May Parent Assembly RMP 17th June Parent Assembly RRF 24th June Parent Assembly 2JG 1st July Parent Assembly 1KL



Half Term Holidays

School will close Friday 27th May 3.30pm and re-open Monday 6th June 8.50am.

Year 6 Class Photos

The school photographer will be in school on Friday 1st July to take class photos of our **Year 6 children only.**

Year 3 Parents Meeting

Thursday 14th July 2.45pm

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

If your child is unable to attend an after school club, eg. choir, athletics etc. could you please send in a note to advise of their absence as regular clubs mark a register every week. This would assist in the smooth running of the clubs and safeguarding of the children. Thank you.

PTA FUNERAMA 2016

The Funerama will be held on Friday 24th June in the Junior yard (weather permitting). (more information to follow)

APPOINTMENTS

Can we please remind you if your child has an appointment to send in their appointment letter or alternatively a note to their class teacher or the school office. Whenever possible we would appreciate appointments be made outside of school hours. Thank you.

BRING YOUR BEAR DAY

We are holding a 'Bring Your Bear Day' on *Monday 4th July* where

children can bring their teddy bear to school. A minimum donation of 50p would be greatly appreciated. All monies collected will be donated to Action Medical Research - (research into childhood diseases).

NON UNIFORM DAY

Thank you once again for your generosity on our recent non uniform day. A grand total of £486.11 was successfully raised which will be donated to Unicef.

CRAFT SHOP

Just to remind parents Volunteers run a craft shop in school on a Monday afternoon for children in Y2—Y6. Each week one year group will go to the craft shop which means a visit by each year group every 5 weeks. A small amount of money may be given to your child to spend if you so wish.



















National Teaching School designated by



SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP

Initial Images, a local company which sell branded uniform will be holding a uniform shop in school on Wednesday 29th June and Wednesday 13th July from 3.00pm to 4.30pm.
This will be a chance to order your school uniform ready for the new academic year in September 2016.



There are 3 options when ordering your uniform:-

- 1. You can order and pay for your uniform on the night. When you pre-pay for uniform you will have the option of having the clothes delivered to the school. The order will be given to your child to take home.
- 2. You can order your uniform and pay on collection from the store. Uniform that is preordered but not paid for will need to be collected by yourself from Initial Images.
- 3. Orders can be made at the shop, by email and by telephone direct to Initial Images. There is a link on our website **www.mortimerprimary.co.uk** which includes an order form, price list, e-mail/telephone/address details for Initial Images.

Parents may wish to come in on the School Uniform Shop days and place their order before collecting their children, *or if you wish to 'try on' for size*, bring the children along after you have collected them from school at the usual time.

Could parents please use the main entrance when entering and leaving school and follow the labelled route whilst in school. Children may not be picked up before the end of the school day and will leave school at their usual point.

<u>PLEASE NOTE UNIFORM ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE</u> AND WE CANNOT ACCEPT ANY PAYMENTS. THANK YOU.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Our school photographer will be taking photographs on Thursday and Friday 9th and 10th June 2016. Your child will come home on the day with a selection of small proofs on an order form. These proofs will show the general position and expression but they are just an instant proof and do not represent the quality of the actual photographs you order. Your photographs will be printed in a professional lab, using professional materials and are of the highest quality.

To order your child's school photograph you can either go online to www.ordermyphotos.co.uk and use your debit/credit card via the secure website, or you can send the order form to Order My Photos, Unit 21D, Holmethorpe Ave, Holmethorpe Ind Estate, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 2NB with a cheque or postal order for the total amount. This information is clearly laid out on the order form you will receive. If you order online you have much more choice of products and you can build your own packs and order just exactly what you want! The final order cut off date is 8th July, after this date a late order admin charge of £1 will be added to the order so please order before the cut off date.

If you order your photographs <u>online</u> by 8th July and use the discount voucher supplied on the proof order form you will receive a 10% discount so please order quickly. THERE ARE ALSO VOLUME DISCOUNTS TO BE HAD IF YOU ORDER ONLINE. School also receives a donation to school funds for all orders received by this date so please help support school by ordering this year.

G. Seagrove Head Teacher